
October 22, 2015 

The Law Offices Of 

Everett C. McLeary 
A'ITORNEY AND COUNSELOR AT LAW 

The Honorable Toni Preckwinkle 
President of the Cook County Board 
Office of the President 
118 North Clark Street - Room 53 7 
Chicago, Illinois 60602 

Re: Letter of Recommendation 

Dear President Preckwinkle: 

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Attorney Marc M. Hamilton. I have had the 
pleasure of observing Mr. Hamilton's professional development and growth over the past 15 years and 
have watched him grow into a strong leader, diligent attorney and a dedicated husband and father. 

I am currently retired; however, I met Mr. Hamilton 15 years ago when I was a practicing attorney in 
private practice and serving as the Village Attorney for the Village of Dolton. I hired Mr. Hamilton to 
assist me in my duties as Village Attorney and as the Village Prosecutor. Mr. Hamilton proved to be a 
quick learner and someone who was able to take direction well. He took the initiative to identify 
problems and devise solutions and exhibited the ability to work well in a high pressure environment. 

I strongly support Mr. Hamilton's candidacy for the Director of Administrative Hearings for Cook 
County because I know he has the skill set needed to successfully fulfill this role. Mr. Hamilton is a 
focused and determined young man who works well with others and I am confident that he would be an 
asset to any employer or team. 

If there are any further questions or inquiries, please feel free to contact me at (773) 230-2934 or via 
email at e.mcleary@sbcglobal.net. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Everett C. McLeary, Esq. 

9157 South Cregier - Chicago, Illinois 60617 Phone: (773) 230-2934 Fax: (773) 374-8135 
email: e.mcleary@sbcglobal.net 


